

MMCC BULLETIN - JULY 1, 2021

BULLETIN: 2021 – 009 Effective Date: July 01, 2021

Update Regarding COVID-19 Emergency Measures for Licensees and the State of Emergency

Linthicum, MD – The Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission (MMCC) is providing this bulletin to update licensees on various regulatory requirements and operational best practices that were put in place in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Face Covering and Social Distancing

Pursuant to Executive Order 21-06-15-01, the State of Emergency will terminate effective July 1, 2021.

In accordance with the Order, face coverings are no longer required in any licensed facility, unless otherwise required by the local jurisdiction. Private businesses and workplaces remain able to implement their own policies or guidance regarding face coverings and social distancing.

Additionally, businesses are encouraged to follow any relevant guidance from the <u>Maryland</u> Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control.

Other COVID-19 Measures

All other COVID-19 measures are still in effect and will remain in effect until further notice. This means:

- The use of telehealth in accordance with Bulletin 2020-011 is permitted.
- On-site delivery may continue to be conducted in accordance with Bulletin 2020-006.
- Suspension of the patient signature requirement, the use of "sniff jars," and deli-style sales remain in effect.

All bulletins previously issued by the MMCC are available for reference: <u>Bulletin 2020-005</u>, <u>Bulletin 2020-006</u>, <u>Bulletin 2020-007</u>, and <u>Bulletin 2020-008</u>, <u>Bulletin 2020-010</u>, <u>Bulletin 2020-010</u>, and <u>Bulletin 2021-008</u>.

Please direct any questions to enforcement.mmcc@maryland.gov.